
1.  ENGLISH STATION – 
The security cameras are functioning.  UI is in charge of security and monitoring. 
Three air quality monitors presently onsite.  One is situated in an upwind location 
to the west and two others are located where there is currently some work being 
done. The work currently being done is in the main power plant building 
associated with the former boiler 13. So, one monitor is in the building and the 
other is just outside where any materials and workers are exiting.  Levels are 
being measured by UI and its contractors.  There has been some discussion of 
another public meeting, but no date has been set yet. 
 
 
 
2.  BUCKEYE WATERFRONT TERMINAL – sign wording 
 
For environmental questions/concerns: 
  
City of New Haven Environmental Health Section Main Line at 203-946-8174 
or https://seeclickfix.com/new-haven 
  
CTDEEP Air Complaint Line at 860-424-3436 or 
email deep.aircomplaints@ct.gov. 
  
Buckeye Partners, L.P. Emergency Line at 866-514-8380 or www.buckeye.com 
  
 
 
3.  CIRCLE OF LIFE –  
Circle of Life, LLC currently operates a clean wood processing volume reduction 
plant and construction and demolition (C&D) debris transfer station at its facility 
at 158/158R Middletown Avenue in New Haven, CT. Circle of Life will be holding 
a public meeting to discuss its proposal to construct a hoop building adjacent to 
the existing covered dome to allow better, more efficient removal of 
recyclable/recoverable materials from C&D waste in a covered area. The meeting 
will be held at the Fair Haven Branch of the New Haven Free Public Library on 
Thursday, September 8, 2022 at 6 pm. Remote access to the meeting will be 
available via Zoom. To get the Zoom meeting link, ID and Passcode, please 
contact Alison Soto at alison@aanastasio.com. Please contact me with any 
questions. Thank you. 
  
Matthew Reiser, CHMM 
Compliance Specialist 
Office: 774-241-0901 
Cell: 860-614-4748 
MReiser@CMGEnv.com 
www.CMGEnv.com 
 
 
 
4.  QUIET COMMUNITIES Aviation Noise, Pollution, and Health: Connecting the 
Dots forum recording https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7KedbcRhEUs 



	
	
Make	Your	Voice	Heard	Related	to	Hazard	Mitigation	in	New	Haven! 
Take	the	SCRCOG	Hazard	Mitigation	Survey	today!		This	will	take	just	a	few	minutes	and	will	help	
the	planning	team	better	understand	local	concerns	and	focus	on	mitigation	activities	that	will	
lessen	the	impacts	of	future	disasters.	It	is	available	in	English	and	Spanish	and	you	will	find	a	link	
to	the	survey	on	the	South	Central	Regional	Council	of	Governments	website	
at	https://scrcog.org/hazard-survey/		

To	participate	in	the	survey	go	to:	
• English	https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SCRCOG2023	
• Spanish	https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SCRCOG2023espanol	

To	learn	more	about	the	project:	http://scrcog.org/regional-planning/regional-hazard-mitigation	
		
For	more	information	contact	:	
Rebecca	Andreucci,	Senior	Transportation	Planner	203-466-8601	randreucci@scrcog.org	
http://scrcog.org/regional-planning/regional-hazard-mitigation/	
		
 


